
Current # of Positive Cases 

# of Staff 1 

# of Residents  0 

As of today, July 15, we have had no positive 

resident cases at Samaritan Bethany.   For that 

we say; “Thank You God!”  

Update Published July 15, 2020 

 

The Home on Eighth has reported one new positive case in a staff member to the 

Minnesota Department of Health and local Public Health. The staff member did 

have interaction with residents on the 4th neighborhood. The staff member was 

wearing appropriate PPE during resident facing interactions. Any staff caring for 

residents on 4th neighborhood will be wearing all the proper personal protective 

equipment such as surgical mask, isolation gown, eye protection and gloves.  

 

Our top priority is to keep everyone safe and healthy. We continue to follow CDC 

and MDH recommendations and are in contact with them as we work though 

these new cases of COVID-19. We are working with Mayo Clinic on conducting 

testing of staff and residents with potential exposure in the neighborhood.  

 

Please know we are doing everything we can to stop the spread of this virus.  

 

Please reach out to us if you have further questions at 507-289-4031 and ask for 

Kyla Berg or Dee Erbe-Shea.  

VIDEO CALLS & OUTDOOR VISITS 
 

To set up a video call with your loved one, 

please contact Allison, Life Enrichment Mentor, at   

aderaad@samaritanbethany.com 

Or 507-424-4064 


